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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Homeland Security and Emergen~y Management Agency

Adrian M. Fenty
Mayor ***--

Darrell L. Darnell
Director

R.M. Krich
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs
UniStar Nuclear Development, LLC

03 January, 2008

The District of Columbia Homeland Security and Emergency Management Agency (HSEMA) approves
your request to submit the District's emergency response plan to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission as part ofyour application for a US ERP nuclear power plant to be located adjacent to the
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant in Lusby, MD.

HSEMA is willing to participate in any further development of the emergency response plan, including
any required field d~onstrations, if found to be neede4, and work with DniStar Nuclear to identify any
needed changes to execute our responsibilities under the existing emergency response plan in the event of
an emergency.

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Steve Kral ofmy team at (202) 727-6161.

Sincerely

arrell Darnell
Director, HSEMA


